Mr. E. B. Black,
Box 904,
Fort Smith, Arkansas.

Dear Mr. Black:

I greatly appreciate your sending me the two tear sheets from the Fort Smith Times Record. I have sent the clippings to the Chancellor to let him know of the magnitude of interests you have in the University.

We always count you as one of our most active and valuable alumni, and appreciate the criticisms that you make frequently and without fear or favor.

With kindest regards and best wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH